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New York State Department of Re: 'Moon Tree' Seedling
Environmental Conservation

50 Wolf Road

Albany, New York 12233

Dear Mr. Zeh:

In your letter of March 17, 1977, you mention that
the tree destined for the City of Buffalo Parks system is
leafed out in your greenhouse. This sheds a different light
on both the planting date and the point of delivery for the
tree, It is inadvisable to plant trees in leaf directly
from the greenhouse to the outdoors during the dormant season,
especially while there is a danger of frost. Therefore, we
will still plant the tree in Delaware Park, after May 25th,
and request that the '"Moon Tree'' be delivered to the South
Park Conservatory if delivery is to be made before May 25.

Sincerely yours,
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Gus Franczyk
Commissioner of Park
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